From: <u>Debbie Tarry</u>

To: <u>John Norris;</u> Eric Bratton

Cc: <u>Heidi Costello</u>

Subject: FW: Sidewalk funding on satisfaction survey

Date: Thursday, April 07, 2016 1:06:18 PM

Hi -

This can go in green folder for Monday dinner meeting

Debbie Tarry City Manager City of Shoreline 17500 Midvale Ave N. Shoreline, WA 98133

----Original Message-----From: Jesse Salomon

Sent: Thursday, April 07, 2016 11:45 AM

To: Debbie Tarry

Subject: Sidewalk funding on satisfaction survey

We should give an option for no increase in sidewalks expenditures/no new sidewalks. We shouldn't assume everyone wants us to spend more on it.

Jesse Salomon, Councilmember City of Shoreline Jsalomon@Shorelinewa.gov (206) 396-5807

Sent from my iPad